14th October, 1948,

Dear S1ir,
8.8, "ToMoOCYCLUS"

With reference to Liverpool First Entry
Report No.l127547, it is concluded the ship's service
air receiver has been examined, but I shall be glad
if you will state 1f this is so. In addition, I
think it well to inform you that the test of steam
pipes need not be carried out until the vessel 1s
elght years old, that is 1952, and a note will be
placed in the Special Reasons List accordingly.

Yours falithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committee,
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The Secretary,
LIVERPOOL,




